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July 21, 1967

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Ave.
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Doctor:

I'm delighted you have been selected as one of the honorees for
the PASO Convention in Austin. I hope you can make it. Your attend-
ance will give further impetus to the more militant posture of our
people in the last few years. No one can deny that there is a revol-
ution and a stirring of our people in Texas.

Many things have happened since I first joined the American GI
Forum in 1950. It was in the Forum that I was stimulated and inspired
to work on behalf of the Mejicano. And anything I have accomplished
for the Mexican, either in private or public life, I attribute to my
early Forum training.

Saludos a toda su fmmilia y todas mis Amigos en Corpus Christi.
And I hope to see you in Austin.

Viva la Huelga,

iFCGric
Albert A. Pena, Jr.
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